Subject:     Invitation to the first oneM2M Interoperability event
Dear Madam,

Dear Sir,

oneM2M Partnership Project is pleased to invite you to participate in the 1st oneM2M interoperability testing event taking place from 14-16 September 2015 in the ETSI premises, in Sophia-Antipolis, France. The event is co-organized by ETSI and TTA, 2 of the founders of oneM2M PP.

The event will be co-located just after the oneM2M TP#19 meeting held from 7-11 September 2015, in Sophia-Antipolis.
The purpose of this event is to verify the primitive’s interoperability as defined in the oneM2M standards and to check end-to-end functionality on oneM2M interfaces Mca and Mcc. The implementations will have to support HTTP or/and CoAP protocol binding.
Interoperability test scenarios from TS-0013 (interoperability testing) based on oneM2M standards TS-0001 (Functional Architecture) and TS-0004 (Service Layer Core Protocol), will be proposed to participants.  
This Interoperability event will offer test sessions where vendors could assess the level of interoperability of their implementations and verify the correct interpretation of oneM2M standards. 

Participation at this interoperability event is open to everyone with an implementation to test and is free of charge. 

If you are interested in participating in this event, please register using the following link: http://www.etsi.org/news-events/events/957-oneM2M-interop
This event is supported by oneM2M and European Commission.

Should you have any questions related to it, please contact the Plugtests™ team via email: plugtests@etsi.org. 

Yours faithfully,

